ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB)

No: UA/2019/79 13.03.2019

To,

Shri Anupam Shrivastava,
CMD BSNL,

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Janpath, New Delhi — 110 001

Sub: - AUAB’s request for discussing the roadmap to bring BSNL out of the present crisis — reg.

Sir,

Kindly recollect the discussion that the AUAB had with you today the 13" March, 2019. In that
meeting, a request was made to the Management, to arrange for a full-fledged discussion between
the AUAB and the Management, on the roadmap to bring BSNL out of the present crisis.

The CMD BSNL was kind enough to assure that the discussion would be arranged early. We are
thankful for the same. We would like to emphasise that such a discussion would enable the
representatives of the employees to understand the Management’s action plan on the matter, and
would also ensure the involvement of the mass of the employees in it.

Hence, we request you to kindly arrange for the discussion at the earliest.

Thanking you,

o Yours sincerely,
>

Com. Chandeshwar Singh Com. P. Abhimanyu
Chairman, AUAB. Convenor, AUAB.



